Advise to MSU About Unethical MSU Attorney Kristine Moore
MSU Attorney Kristine Moore Must Resign To Bring Closure To Nassar Scandal

I sent the email that follows twice to MSU President Samuel Stanley and Head of MSU General
Counsel Brian Quinn and all the MSU Trustees. I did not receive any replies.

Theodore A. Golden, M.D.
tagolden43(@hotmail.com

Nov. 5 and 16, 2020

Brian Quinn
Vice President for Legal Affairs and General Counsel MSU

Dear Mr. Quinn:

I am writing to you to try to bring some quiet closure to the Nassar scandal. I ask that you talk to
Kristine Moore about having her submit her resignation before the two new elected trustees assume
their positions on the board at the start of next year.

There are several reasons why I feel this move may benefit many of the parties involved including
Ms. Moore.

1. A quiet resignation would remove Ms. Moore from the spotlight, and it would be better for her to
resign than to be publicly fired.

2. She may get a better separation package if she resigns before the start of the new board. One of the
new trustees wrote to me that she should be fired and get no special benefits.

3. I believe that the new trustees should start with the cleanest slate possible concerning the Nassar
scandal. I wrote to the MSU interim presidents and others before Dr. Stanley was hired and stated that
the new president should have a clean slate. I feel that Dr. Stanley was left with a difficult position
which has hurt him. The same could happen with the new trustees if they are left with the on going
mess of the Nassar scandal.

4. Enough individuals, including Kristine Moore, have been hurt trying to protect the Spartan image or
others at MSU. The 43 page report dated Sept. 1, 2020, was bad as I pointed out in my speech to the
Board on Oct. 30, 2020. Page 38 of the report concerning Kristine Moore contained a lot of
misrepresentations. It is terrible that MSU published the report on their web site unsigned. Continuing
protests against that report should continue. The individuals responsible for the report could suffer. It
is time to stop drawing more people into the Nassar scandal. Eliminating the Nassar enablers will stop
the process.

5. I'like Dr. Stanley and it is sad that he had to be drawn into the Nassar cesspool. His legacy at MSU
is going to be damaged just as Lou Anna Simon's was. Again, it is time to stop the train wreck of the
Nassar scandal.

6. Kristine Moore was a team player in 2014. In 2020 it is time for Kristine Moore to leave MSU for
the sake of the team. There can be no closure until Kristine Moore is gone.
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7. It is in MSU's best interest that the Nassar scandal has closure sooner than later, especially sooner
than the Anderson scandal at the U of M. The last school to close will get more bad press.

I hope that you seriously consider what I wrote and take some positive actions to bring closure.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Theodore A. Golden, M.D.

cc President Samuel Stanley



